FACT SHEET:

INDIANA HIGH SCHOOLS PARTICIPATING IN THE “APTIP-IN” PROGRAM

The Advanced Placement Training and Incentive Program for Indiana (AP-TIP IN) was
inaugurated in academic year 2012-2013, with a first cohort of nine public high schools around
the state participating. During 2013-2014, a second cohort of eleven high schools will be added.

Joining the program in school year 2013-2014:

Ben Davis High School — Marion County, IN

Crawford County High School — Marengo, IN

Gavit High School — Hammond, IN

Hammond High School — Hammond, IN

Kokomo High School — Kokomo, IN

Lake Central High School — St. John, IN

Lawrence Central High School — Lawrence Township, Indianapolis
Lawrence North High School — Lawrence Township, Indianapolis
Richmond High School — Richmond, IN

Westfield High School — Westfield, IN

Whiteland High School — Whiteland, IN

The original participants:

Concord High School — Elkhart, IN

Elkhart Central High School — Elkhart, IN
Elkhart Memorial High School — Elkhart, IN
Jeffersonville High School — Clark County, IN
Mississinewa High School — Gas City, IN
Perry Meridian High School — Indianapolis, IN
Pike High School — Indianapolis, IN
Southport High School — Indianapolis, IN
Speedway High school — Indianapolis, IN

For more information about AP-TIP IN:

The AP-TIP IN program is an initiative to increase college- and career-readiness in the STEM disciplines
in Indiana high schools through advanced training and incentives for teachers and students geared to the
College Board Advanced Placement ® tests in select subjects.

The five-year program, led by the Indiana Department of Education and administered by the University of
Notre Dame’s Institute for Educational Initiatives, is made possible by a grant provided through the non-
profit National Math and Science Initiative. A third cohort of schools will join the initiative in 2014-2015.

Educators, contact Kat Lubker at klubker@nd.edu. Media, contact Bill Schmitt at wschmitt@nd.edu.




